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letter

Dear Friends

Over the next few weeks most IBE members will be arranging their 
dues payment for 2009 and in this connection I would invite you to 
consider making a contribution to the IBE Solidarity Fund. 

The Solidarity Fund was founded to provide financial support to 
those IBE members that may experience severe difficulties in paying 
their dues. I am pleased to inform you that we have been able to 
support many members struggling to improve the quality of life for 
people with epilepsy in their country and the support given has been 
very much appreciated. 

However, to keep the Solidarity Fund active we will need regular do-
nations, small or big - all are welcome!  

Every gift will be acknowledged in the International Epilepsy News, 
in the IBE Annual Report and on the IBE Website. 

Please let us know if you would prefer to make an anonymous dona-
tion. If you have any queries please email:
ibedublin@eircom.net for further information.

Thank You!

On another matter: You will have been informed of the next election 
process regarding members to the seven Regional Executive Com-
mittees. I would like to encourage all of you to take an active part in 
the nomination process so all the positions will be filled in due time. 
Don’t hesitate to contact the IBE office if you need more information.

Best wishes to all!

Susanne Lund
President

 

 IBE Solidarity Fund

Remember - 
even a small contribution 
makes a big difference!


